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October 23, 2015 
 

RE:  FUEL PRICE ADJUSTMENT QUARTERLY ADJUSTMENT 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective November 6, 2015, Young Brothers will adjust its Fuel Price Adjustment 
percentage from our current rate of 2.41 percent to an amount within an estimated range 
of 1.45 to 2.65 percent.  The actual percentage has not yet been determined as the amount 
of the Fuel Price Adjustment is based on costs and revenue for the three-month period 
that ends October 31, 2015.  The Fuel Price Adjustment charge is reflected as a separate 
line item on your invoice.   
 
Young Brothers will continue to monitor its fuel costs.  As provided in our tariff, the Fuel 
Price Adjustment percentage is reviewed and may be adjusted every three months.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/P. Roy Catalani 
P. Roy Catalani 
Vice President, Strategic Initiatives and External Affairs 
 


